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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

On Monday I attended a meeting with Wood County 4-H Camp Ground Trustees.  I

presented a proposal to install a 50 foot tower in an unused area of the camp

ground.  The trustees were in favor of the installation, and gave me permission

to install the tower.  They wanted to know when we would start putting up the

tower.  I told them I would start as soon as possible, and I wanted to get it in

operation before October 9th.  The Parkersburg/Wood County Hamfest will be held

at the 4-H Camp Grounds on October 9th, and I wanted to have a Show-N-Tell on

the Amateur Radio Emergency Data Network (AREDN) HSMM (High Speed MultiMedia)

system.  Maybe other Amateurs in West Virginia will get interested in the

system.  The AREDN system will not replace the DAREN system, but can be part of

it.  I've got the tower sections painted and ready to put up.  I need to dig the

holes for the tower base and the anchors.  Plans are to dig the holes and fill

them with concrete on September 18th.  Then on September 25th we are hoping to

put the tower up.  Maybe in a couple weeks we can have the tower up and start

installing antennas and the AREDN node.  With any luck the tower and system

should be ready by Hamfest time.  We can't do anything with the tower this

coming weekend since there will be several Amateurs providing communications all

day with the Chic-Fil-A High School Cross Country races.  The races will be held

in the area where the tower will be going up.

There were 34 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net again this week.  Melvin

Shiflett, KD8OHG, who has been participating in the net since May 7, 2011, has

completed 300 check-ins, and will be receiving his certificate.
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